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CITY OF THROCICMORTON 
MEETING MINUTES 
November 13, 2012 

1. Mayor Will Carroll called the city council meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with council members 
Tamra Gray, Corey Keeter, Ray Fowler, and Geneva Rodgers present. Council Member Ben Daws 

was absent. Judy Jackson, City Secretary, was also present. Mayor Will Carroll gave the 
invocation. 

2. The Council reviewed and approved the minutes from October 9, 2012 and October 24, 2012 
meetings. 
Motion to approve the minutes made by 	 Corey Keeter 
Second by 	 Ray Fowler 
All Council Members in favor. Motion carried 4 - 0 

3 	Mayor Carroll reported that Dale Riley had been doing work at the City Park on the trees and has 
removed several trees and trimmed others. One of the sidewalk lights on West Chestnut has been 
damaged and the other lights in that area may need to be adjusted to prevent trucks from damaging 
them. The Council was also advised that someone has dammed up a creek and that situation may 
need to be addressed. 

4. Council Members discussed amendments to the Personnel Policy Manual and decided to table the 
discussion until the December 2012 meeting. 
Motion to table the discussion made by 	----Tamra Gray 
Second by 	 Geneva Rodgers 
All Council Members in favor. Motion carried 4 - 0 

5. Council discussed and approved the purchase of the Chamber of Commerce building for the amount 
of $10,000.00 and authorizing Mayor Will Carroll's signature on the deed. 
Motion to accept approval of purchase and signature by 	Geneva Rodgers 
Second by-- 	 Ray Fowler 
All Council Members in favor. Motion carried 4 — 0 

6. Council discussed and approved no longer accepting cash as a revenue payment. Beginning January 
1, 2013, customers must make payments by check, money order or credit card. The City's web site 
is now set up to accept credit cards. 
Motion to not accept cash made by 	 Ray Fowler 
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